
TRAINING CAMP VISITORS

RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY 

NAVAL ACADEMY OPEN PRACTICE

Training camp provides the Ravens an opportunity to 
invite special guests and community groups to watch the 
players practice at the Under Armour Performance Center 
in Owings Mills, MD. Honorary visitors included Erika 
Brannock, a local preschool teacher and Boston Marathon 
bombing survivor, and Tyler Guzman, a teenager battling 
cancer who was a part of the Ravens’ 2012 playoff run. 
Non-profit organizations that have attended training camp 
thus far include Special Olympics Maryland, Athletes 
Serving Athletes, children of the Police Athletic League, 
My Sister’s Circle, the Wounded Warrior Project and Casey 
Cares Foundation. Following practice, players take the time 
to meet and sign autographs for the special attendees.

For the second-consecutive year, 
the Baltimore Ravens journeyed to 
Annapolis, MD, to hold a training camp 
practice at the Naval Academy’s Navy-
Marine Corps Memorial Stadium. The 
practice, which was open to the public, 
gave fans the opportunity to watch the 
2013 Ravens battle it out up close and 
personal. Concession stands provided 
food and beverages, and various 
sections were randomly chosen to 
receive free Ravens t-shirts. Towards 
the conclusion of practice, children ages 
6-14 were invited to the lower rows 
of the seating bowl to obtain player 
autographs. The practice also offered 
the players their first opportunity to 
play as a group in front of a crowd of 
nearly 20,000 spirited fans. 
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